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Learning	choice	academy

You're	looking	to	get	your	Livescan	fingerprints	taken?	TLC	does	Livescan	through	the	San	Diego	County	Office	of	Education	(SDCOE),	but	you'll	need	to	make	an	appointment	and	pay	for	the	service	using	their	required	form.	If	you've	already	done	Livescan	with	another	school	or	business,	yes,	you	still	need	to	do	it	again	for	TLC,	as	results	are
confidential	records	protected	by	law.	If	you're	a	business	with	questions	about	vendor	process	or	policies,	email	extendedunits@learningchoice.org.	To	advertise	your	classes	to	TLC	students,	use	PeachJar	for	electronic	flyer	distribution	and	submit	a	brief	announcement	to	events@learningchoice.org.	TLC	will	also	publish	an	approved	vendor	list	to
all	families	in	their	weekly	bulletin/newsletter.	As	a	vendor,	you'll	need	to	submit	a	business	license,	proof	of	liability	insurance	(with	The	Learning	Choice	Academy	as	an	additional	insured),	and	if	your	business	has	employees,	proof	of	worker's	compensation	insurance	naming	The	Learning	Choice	Academy	as	a	certificate	holder.	Once	approved,
you'll	be	notified	by	email	with	added	vendor	contact	information	and	class	description	on	their	approved	list.	The	school	funding	is	tied	to	student	participation	in	state	testing,	so	it's	crucial	for	students	to	participate	fully.	Test	results	can	also	help	evaluate	the	effectiveness	of	your	curriculum.	If	you're	unsure	how	to	read	the	summary	of	your
student's	scores	on	the	SBAC	(state	testing),	consult	with	your	Educational	Partner,	who	can	assist	with	ordering	curriculum	or	identifying	objectives.	Remember	to	separate	business	and	personal	activities	to	maintain	confidentiality	and	follow	all	required	procedures	for	a	successful	vendor	partnership.	The	role	of	assessing	student	learning	styles
and	instructional	strategies	can	be	simplified	using	online	tools.	A	website	(	offers	quizzes	to	identify	individual	learning	preferences.	However,	high	school	credit	for	volunteer	work	requires	affiliation	with	an	established	non-profit	organization.	To	address	academic	questions,	the	Educational	Program	(EP)	is	a	starting	point.	Additionally,	the	TLC
guidance	counselor	provides	on-site	meetings	and	weekly	conferences	by	appointment	(www.learningchoice.org	or	samantha.peterson@learningchoice.org).	Regarding	textbooks	for	concurrent	enrollment	classes,	TLC	policy	does	not	cover	book	costs	due	to	copyright	concerns	and	limited	budget	availability.	This	affects	students'	ability	to	resell	their
books	or	use	them	in	their	future	studies.	For	a	more	balanced	educational	approach,	the	Hybrid	Program	combines	on-campus	instruction	with	at-home	learning.	Choice	programs	prioritize	individualized	care	and	support,	fostering	strong	relationships	between	staff	and	clients.	A	sector	leader	in	social	care,	Choice	Care	Academy	offers	24-hour
support	to	its	clients	through	fully-trained	workers.	The	company	is	committed	to	delivering	the	best-in-class	care	by	providing	training	and	development	programs	for	staff	on	an	ongoing	basis.	This	includes	frontline	skills,	management	training,	and	specialized	courses	tailored	to	individual	needs.	Colleagues	praise	the	organization's	dedication	to
supporting	their	growth	and	well-being.	Parents	and	students	agree	that	there	are	many	clubs	and	organizations	available	at	the	Learning	Choice	Academy,	which	allows	students	to	get	involved	and	participate	in	various	activities.	However,	some	parents	express	concerns	about	the	consistency	of	classes	and	the	lack	of	communication	between
teachers	and	students	with	special	needs.	They	also	mention	that	the	school's	staff	does	not	always	provide	adequate	support	for	students	on	the	spectrum.	On	the	other	hand,	many	students	and	parents	have	had	positive	experiences	at	the	Learning	Choice	Academy,	praising	its	small	class	sizes,	caring	teachers,	and	accommodating	administration.
The	school	offers	various	extracurricular	activities,	including	plays,	whodunnits,	and	zoo	trips,	which	involve	both	students	and	their	families.	Some	reviewers	mention	that	while	the	school	excels	in	certain	areas,	there	are	some	limitations,	such	as	a	lack	of	optional	classes	at	the	middle	school	level	and	limited	sports	teams.	However,	the	school	is
planning	to	start	new	sports	teams,	which	will	provide	more	opportunities	for	students	to	participate	in	athletics.	The	Learning	Choice	Academy	-	East	County	has	received	positive	ratings	from	Niche,	with	27%	of	students	scoring	proficient	in	math	and	52%	in	reading.	The	school	has	a	student-teacher	ratio	of	17:1	and	offers	various	clubs	and
activities	for	its	407	students	in	grades	K-12.	I	have	been	a	victim	of	bullying	previously,	but	I	must	say	that	this	school	is	different.	It	has	made	a	significant	positive	impact	on	me.	The	school	offers	various	activities	and	sports	to	engage	students,	which	is	more	than	what	I	experienced	in	the	past.


